
DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

BOARD OF ELECTIONS           
WASHINGTON, D.C.  20003-4733 

1015 Half Street SE, Suite 750   ●   www.dcboe.org   ●   Telephone (202) 727-2525   ●   Fax (202) 347-2648 

 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                          Contact: Nick Jacobs 
April 27, 2022                                                                                                           (202) 221-8560  

         njacobs@dcboe.org  
 
 

DCBOE to Conduct Public Lottery for Ballot Order 
 
WASHINGTON, D.C. – The District of Columbia Board of Elections (DCBOE) will conduct a public 
lottery to determine the order in which candidates’ names will appear on the June 21, 2022 
Primary Election ballot.  
 
The ballot lottery, which takes place prior to each election after the ballot access process has 
concluded, will be held at 12 pm on Friday, April 29, 2022.  
 
In light of the continuing public health crisis, the lottery will be conducted virtually. Members of 
the public can access the lottery by using the following information:  
 
https://dcnet.webex.com/dcnet 
 
 
Meeting phone-in: 1-650-479-3208 
Please use: 
Meeting number: 474 816 726 
or 
Access code: 474 816 726 
 
 

The District of Columbia Board of Elections is an independent agency of the District of Columbia 
Government responsible for the administration of elections, ballot access, and voter registration. 
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